Town of Stonington
Permanent Committee to Study the Needs and Use of Town Public
Buildings Including Town Hall Facilities
December 20, 2010

The monthly meeting of the Permanent Commitiee to Study the Needs and Use of Town

Public Buildings Including Town Hall Facilities was held on ngé”e'mber 20, 2010, at the
Stonington Police Station, -

Present: George Brennan, Tony Cassata and invitd
Selectman. :

quorum approval of the May 18, 2010,
deferred.

Corresnondenc
None. )

Old Business:
None,

New Business:
None,.
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Public Comment;
None.

Adjournment:
There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m,

Submitted by,

Maureen L. Carboni, Recorder




